



KAMUYU AYDINLATMA PLATFORMU

GÖLTAŞ GÖLLER BÖLGESİ ÇİMENTO SANAYİ VE TİCARET A.Ş.

Partial or Complete Suspension or Impossibility of Operations

Summary

The position of Rotary Oven 2.



**MERKEZİ KAYIT
İSTANBUL**
Türkiye Sermaye Piyasası - Merkezi
Saklama ve Veri Depolama Kuruluşu

Partial Or Complete Suspension Or Impossibility Of Operations

Related Companies []

Related Funds []

Partial Or Complete Suspension Or Impossibility Of Operations	
Update Notification Flag	Hayır (No)
Correction Notification Flag	Hayır (No)
Date Of The Previous Notification About The Same Subject	-
Postponed Notification Flag	Hayır (No)
Announcement Content	
Nature Of Situation Occured	The position of Rotary Oven 2
Information About Operations Suspended Or Became Impossible	Our company has shut down the second kiln, which represents 60% of our total clinker production capacity, out of a total of two kilns where clinker production takes place.
Reason Of Suspension Or Impossibility Of Operations	In order to carry out the planned revision
Decision Date Of Authorized Body If Exits	Board of Directors Resolution No. 2026/21 dated 12.06.2026
Validity Date Of Suspension Or Impossibility Of Operations	14.06.2026
Effect of Suspension or Impossibility of Operations on Total Production of Company	The revision will affect production capacity by approximately 60%.
Effect of Suspension or Impossibility of Operations on Total Sales of Company	Due to our planned clinker stock, this shutdown is not affecting our sales.
Share Of Partially Suspended Operations In Total Production And Sales Of Company	Due to our planned clinker stock, this shutdown will not affect our sales. It will affect production by approximately 60% of our production capacity.
Number Of Personnel Whose Employment Contracts Were Or Will Be Terminated	There is no.
Total Amount Of Severance And Termination Pays That Was Or Will Be Paid	There is no.
Precautions Took Into Consideration By Company Management	There is a planned clinker stock. Kiln 1, operating at 40% capacity, will continue to operate at full capacity.
Conditions Required For Going Into Operation Again	Completion of planned revision
Expected Date To Begin Operations	06.07.2026
Effects On Continuity Assumption Of Company	The stance has no impact on the company's continued existence.
Explanations	

At the meeting of our Company's Board of Directors dated June 12, 2026, numbered 2026/21, it was decided to shut down our second kiln, which represents 60% of our total clinker production capacity, for a period of 22 days for planned maintenance and revision work. Due to our planned clinker stock, this shutdown will not affect our sales.

We proclaim that our above disclosure is in conformity with the principles set down in “Material Events Communiqué” of Capital Markets Board, and it fully reflects all information coming to our knowledge on the subject matter thereof, and it is in conformity with our books, records and documents, and all reasonable efforts have been shown by our Company in order to obtain all information fully and accurately about the subject matter thereof, and we’re personally liable for the disclosures.